
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Spring Term – 23/03/18 

 
This Week... 

 
Maths 
This week we have been looking at statistics – including line graphs.  We have 
been learning how to interpret and draw these types of graphs. 
 

English 
We have continued reading our class novel and have focused on building up 
characters and creating an ‘atmosphere’ in our writing.  We have also written some 
poems about the true meaning of Easter.  
       

Across the Curriculum 
This week, as part of our work on healthy eating, we have been trying more 
unusual foods from other cultures, such as falafel, papaya, and Sharon fruit!  We 
have also been investigating pulse rates and seeing what effect exercise has on its 
speed.  In Art, we have created some beautiful Easter paintings.  

 
Next Week... 

 
We are very excited that our 

annual ‘Easter Carousel’ day is 
on Monday!  We will be moving 
around the classes in school and 
learning about EASTER AROUND 

THE WORLD. 
 
We will be sharing some of the 
things we have found out in our 
Easter celebration on Tuesday. 

 
On Tuesday we will be having an Easter bonnet 
and decorated egg competition.  Please send 
in named entries on this day if your child 
would like to enter!  

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may 

have. 
 Monday 26th March – Easter Activity Day   
 Tuesday 27th March – Easter Around the World Celebration @ 9:30am – You are warmly invited to join us.  School closes for 

the Easter holidays @2pm on this day.     
 Thursday 5th April - School reopens at 8:55am 
 w/b 14th May SATs week for Year 6 

Don’t forget! 
 

 **THERE WILL BE NO BOOSTER CLASS ON THURSDAY 5th APRIL as it is our first day back in school. The booster classes will 
continue as normal the following week.  

Thank you! 
Thank you to all children and Parents who donated toys and cakes this week.  We raised almost £300 for the Lent Appeal which is fantastic!   

 
Thank you all parents that came to see me on Parents’ Evening.  It was great to have a chance to discuss your child.  Thank you for your 

continued support    

 

Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Callum 
 

Christian Value – Forgiveness – Lewis 
 

Writer of the Week – Jake B 
 

 
 

Wishing you all a peaceful Easter holiday – even with the HOMEWORK pack I have 
sent home with the children!  Please could this be returned on MONDAY 9th APRIL.  

Thank you  


